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I had a chance to ask Rusty Schweickert about this posting.  He told me in 
no uncertain terms that it was all bullshit.  He states: 
 
"I've heard this sort of question 'way too many times.  Once and for all:  NO 
ASTRONAUT I KNOW OF, OR COSMONAUT FOR THAT MATTER, 
HAS *EVER* SEEN ANYTHING AT ALL LIKE A FLYING SAUCER!  
PERIOD. No matter how often we say this, we keep seeing stuff attributed 
to us that is just completely made up." 


